
 

 

  
 STATE OF WASHINGTON  

Capital Projects Advisory Review Board  
Project Review Committee 

 

 

January 30, 2023 

 

 

Lisa Corcoran, Director 

Planning & Engineering 

Spokane International Airport 

9000 West Airport Drive, Suite 204 

Spokane, Washington 99224 

 

Re: Public Body GC/CM Project Approval  

 

Dear Director Corcoran: 

 

The Capital Projects Advisory Review Board’s Project Review Committee has determined that 

your project has met the criteria established in RCW 39.10.280 for public body project approval. 

 

The Spokane International Airport is hereby authorized to utilize the GC/CM alternative 

contracting procedure for the Terminal Renovation and Expansion – Central Hall Project.  

 

You are also approved to use the Alternative Subcontractor Selection Process for the Baggage 

Handling System. 

 

Congratulations on obtaining project approval and we wish you the best of luck on successful 

completion of your project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jeff Jurgensen, Chair  

Project Review Committee 

 

 

cc: Kyle Twohig, Vice Chair 

 PRC Master Project File 

 


